April is the month for Terrell County residents to leave debris on

the side of streets. If you have any questions call Ruben Rosas,
Road & Bridge superintendent @ 432-386-6473. Items that will
be collected are furniture, tree limbs, bags of leaves, general con-
struction debris, etc., all items must be at least 15 feet from
dumpster. The next free trash pickup will be in October!

Non-Collectible Items:

gasoline, antifreeze, tires and any other automobile part; batteries, mercury,
pesticides, fluorescent bulbs, used motor oil, medications, cleaners, paint,
ballasts and herbicides, electronics (televisions, computers, computer parts,
etc), are not eligible for curbside pick up.




